
Aetna Better Health of Ohio 
7400 W. Campus Road 
New Albany, OH 43054 

April 25, 2025 

Aetna Better  Health of Ohio  
Provider Notification: Benefit Coverage – Pregnancy Related 
Services 

Dear Valued MyCare of Ohio Provider, 

Effective 4/1/2025, Aetna will be extending benefit coverage for relating 
services outlined in Ohio Administrative Code Rule 5160-21-04 Reproductive 
health services. Some, but not limited to, the services include the following: 

❖ Extending the postpartum period. 
❖ Perinatal Risk Assessments: Increases the number of assessments 

(payment may be made has been increased from one to six). 
❖ Addition of certified nurse-midwife as practitioner who may furnish 

and discuss care of the infant 
❖ Please view the Ohio Administrative Code Document #332139 for 

further details. 

In addition to the included services, this regulation has been amended to 
allow a practitioner, with informed consent, to relay information about an 
individual's need for additional support services during both the postpartum 
period and pregnancy. 

If you have any questions for Aetna Better Health of Ohio regarding this 
notice, please  contact your provider  liaison  or Provider Services at 1-855-364-
0974.  

Thank you for your continued participation in the Aetna Better Health of Ohio 
network. 

Sincerely,   
Aetna Better  Health of Ohio   
Provider  Experience Department   

https://codes.ohio.gov/assets/laws/administrative-code/authenticated/5160/0/21/5160-21-04_20250401.pdf


Questions? 
If you have general questions about this communication, please contact our 
Provider 
Experience D epartment:
By  Phone:  1-855-364-0974 (TTY: 711)
By Email: COEProviderServices@aetna.com

mailto:COEProviderServices@aetna.com
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